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When 85% of Portlanders and probably more Oregonians support cleaning up our 

city streets and banning camping in public places, I believe this is a terrible idea 

enabling and endangering homeless and addicted people and delaying our economic 

recovery. With an impending recession and digging our way out of the pandemic, this 

would only detract from our economic progress. Furthermore, this would create more 

environmental damage and drug trade/use and the crime that follows it. While other 

communities are having progress, ours is barely visible. Please oppose this bill, as 

your political career probably depends on it. 


